
To Whom it may concern. 

 

As a veteran of the Marine Corps and currently a nurse employed by the State of 

Washington I would like to address “trade schools”. Without schools like Concorde 

Career College I would not have been able to complete my goal of getting into 

medical practice. First by becoming a Pharmacy Tech and then by teaching me the 

skills that are so necessary to succeed as a nurse. I am currently employed by the 

State of Washington with DSHS at Eastern State Hospital, specializing in Psychiatric 

nursing.  

 

Concorde gave me the tools to pass my NCLEX on the first attempt and then to 

become gainfully employed. First as a nurse and then as a manager at a Skilled 

nursing facility. Since then with the State. Without the school and their staff I would 

not be continuing my education with the goal of becoming a Registered Nurse. 

 

Any questions may be addressed to me at 509-244-3048 or by email at 

lincjor@gmail.com. 

 

Sincerely,  

Lincoln L Jordan LPN 


